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CCGS WEEKLY ROUND-UP

To Prime Parents of: 

  EMAIL

CCGS Weekly Round-Up

Open Evenings

It was really lovely to open our doors and meet all the year 6 students and their parents who visited this week. We look forward to
seeing and teaching you in September!

Y7 Opal Coast

The 2nd instalment of £70  is due by November 1st.  Please ensure it is paid by this date as we have to pay the travel company a
2nd instalment in the same week. 

Yr 11 English Revision

All students have been sent home their revision materials for the English Literature Mock exam. These are a series of revision
PowerPoints which address key topics they need to know for the exam. One of the best ways to revise and strengthen retention of
knowledge is for students to be quizzed by another person so it would be really helpful for your child's progress if you could do
assist them with this.  

GCSE/A-level Geography working lunch

Next term we will begin having a couple of geography classrooms open at lunchtime for the GCSE geography students to drop in.
S1 and S2 will be supervised by staff on a Tues and Weds lunchtime for the GCSE and A-level geographers. This may be
particularly useful for the year 11s as they approach their mock exams, Year 13s to work on their NEA coursework, geographers to
use the computers to complete/print tasks or for students to ask staff for support on something specific. Lunch can be brought
along (but no mess left behind!)

MFL Year 11 Revision Classes

The MFL department will be running the following year 11 revision classes in the first three weeks of term 2 prior to the mock
exams (weeks commencing 31/10, 7/11, 14/11).  The sessions will focus on preparation for the writing and speaking parts of the
mock exams.  All students are welcome.

French (Higher)  Monday 3:25-4:25  GF1 
French (Foundation)  Thursday 3:25-4:25  GF1 
Spanish (all levels)  Thursday 3:15-4:00  A5 


